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P. O. Box 468
Piketon, Ohio 45661
740-289-7200

WRITER'S DIRECT DIAL NoO:
740-289-7267

October 19, 2015

Mr. Craig Butler

Director

Ohio Environmental Protection Agency
50 West Town Street, Suite 700

P.O. Box 1049

Columbus, OH 43216-1049

Dear Mr. Butler:

Re: Ohio Valley Electric Corporation
Kyger Creek Station’s Certified CCR Fugitive Dust Control Plan

As required by 40 CFR 257.106(g), the Ohio Valley Electric Corporation (OVEC) is
providing notification to the State Director of the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency
that the certified CCR Fugitive Dust Control Plan for OVEC’s Kyger Creek Station has
been placed in the facility's operating record as well as on the company’s publically
accessible internet site, which can be viewed at
http://mww.ovec.com/CCRCompliance.php

If you have any questions, or require any additional information, please call me at
(740) 289-7267.

Singgrely,
Gabriel S. Coriell
Senior Environmental Specialist

GSC:klir



